
 

 

 

 

 

Term: Spring 1  Website: www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta Date: January 2025 

 Welcome to our third ChaPTA 
newsletter of 2024-25. 

Hello again from ChaPTA. We hope 
all our children have settled in nicely 
to the new term and you all had a 
wonderful Christmas break. 

ChaPTA is a team of parents and 
staff volunteers who run events in 
conjunction with school, to try and 
raise much needed funds that help 
to purchase items that the school 
budget cannot stretch to! We try and 
make the school experience for the 
children extra special and lots of fun! 

Last year, ChaPTA donated £8,000 to 
our School. These funds have been 
put to good use by purchasing 
additional OPAL resources.  This 
year, we would like to raise even 
more funds, but we can only do this 
with your support.  

Last term, we raised vital funds 
through holding several events, and a 
lot of fun was had in the process. 

Events included the book fayre at 
parents evening, school pumpkin 
competition, local snowman hunt 
and Christmas discos. These events 
alone have raised over £600. 

This month, we held our Chocolate 
Bingo evening, which was so much 
fun for all that attended. This event 
managed to raise over £350 for our 
School. Thank you to everyone that 
came and supported this event. 

Save The Date 

We have a calendar chocka block of exciting 
events this year and look forward to your 

support 

 

Friday 14th February – Krispy Kreme sale.  
Last orders Tuesday 10th February 9am 

 

11/13th February – Book Fayre at Parent’s 
Evening 

 

Thursday 6th March – Family Auction Night 

 

Wednesday 2nd April – OPAL play 

 

Wednesday 30th April/Thursday 1st May –
Easter Chocolate Bingo 

 

Wednesday 18th June – Summer Fayre 

 

30th June/2nd July – Book Faye at Parents 
Evening 

 

9th/10th July – Summer Discos 

 

More details will follow closer to event 
dates. 
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Did you know that we also run a School 
Lotto? Support ChaPTA in raising funds, 
as well as playing for a chance to win a 
share of £25,000. 

For more information and to sign up, 
follow the below link: 

Support Chapelford Village Primary 
School when you play Your School Lottery 
- Your School Lottery 

 

Roberts Recycling 

In October 2024, you saved 444kg of clothes going to landfill, which has made ChaPTA 
£88.80. Every penny really does count, as well as the positive environmental impact this 

has. 

In November 2024, you saved 508kg of clothes going to landfill, which has made ChaPTA 
£101.60. 

In December 2024, you saved 424kg of clothes going to landfill, which has made ChaPTA 
£84.80 

Asda Cashpot for Schools 

We are pleased to announce that you 
have raised £932.21 for our school by 
choosing to donate to us when you 
shopped in Asda. 

This is a massive chunk of funds for our 
PTA, and they will be made available to 
us in Spring. 

WE NEED YOU! 

 

We cannot do this without support 

Email: pta@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform 

You will have seen in previous letters 
that there are items of pre-loved school 
unform available to buy from the 
school. These items cost £1.50 each 
and can be bought via the shop in our 
ParentMail app. Please contact 
Reception to check sizes before you 
purchase. 

All items are good quality, and have 
been lovingly washed, ironed, and 
packaged. 
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